
 

 
 
 

 

 

25 April 2023 

Dear parent/ carer 

 

Year 10 Drama Visit 

 

I am excited to announce that the Year 10 Drama cohort have been invited to visit Barton Peveril 

College to watch a KS5 performance of Jekyll and Hyde on Friday 12th May at 12:00pm. The 

aim of this trip are to raise future aspirations, extend knowledge and understanding of theatrical 

skills and critique a quality performance piece. Details of the trip are outlined below: 

Dress Code: Full school uniform 
Transport: The Hamble School mini-bus 
Time of Departure: 11:00am (beginning of break) 
Place and Time of Return: The Hamble School, approximately 3:00pm. 

Students will need to bring a packed lunch, water bottle and additional snacks if required.  Any 

student who would normally receive a free school meal will be given a packed lunch before we 

leave site. We are happy for students to bring a mobile phone with them on the trip in order to 

communicate with parents/ carers. Please note that we accept no responsibility for loss or 

damage of personal electronic items and that photography is prohibited in the theatre itself.  As 

the trip occurs during school hours, full school uniform is required.  

  

I am sure you will agree, it is really exciting opportunity and we hope that your child will be able 

to attend.  If you have any further questions with regard to the trip, please do not hesitate to 

contact me. 

 

If you would like your child to attend the trip, please complete the consent form sent to you 

separately via EVOLVE, by Tuesday 02 May 2023. If you have any questions, please contact 

me via general@thehambleschool.co.uk Please note that it may take up to 48 hours to respond. 

Yours faithfully 

 
Miss A Clucas  

Teacher of Drama  

 

 

 

mailto:general@thehambleschool.co.uk


If, at any time, you should require special arrangements to be made when visiting the school and/or in order to participate fully in 

supporting your child at school (e.g. an accessible venue for meetings, if you are a wheelchair user, assistance with translation 

of documents or enlarged copies of communications etc.), please do not hesitate to let us know. 

 


